
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
To:  All Affiliates in the U.S. 

From:  Jim Hoffa, General President 
  Ken Hall, General Secretary-Treasurer 
 

Re:  Disaster Relief Supplies for Texas 

Date:  February 19, 2021 

 

Due to the unusual cold temperatures and snowfall in Texas, there are many 
families in need. Our Disaster Relief Coordinator, Roy Gillespie, has let us know 
that donations of supplies are urgently needed. 

If you are able to do so, please consider sending the following: 

 Bottled water 
 Non-perishable canned goods 
 Blankets (new and in their original packaging) 

 

All of these donations should be sent to: 

Disaster Relief Center 

16605 Air Center Blvd 

Houston, Texas 77032 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Brother Gillespie at (314) 302-5981. 

 

 

  


